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Fens Field 

Following on from previous communications, although the 

number of dogs in this area has decreased, some residents 

are ignoring the signs and still using the area. We again ask 

for your support with this matter. 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well-done to all our winners! As well as having 100% attendance, they have demonstrated strong 

examples of ‘self-awareness’! 

 

Summer Half-Term Holiday 2026 
Following consultation, we have again decided to organise all five of our PD days into one school 
week. This is for the first week of June 2026, which is the first week of the last half-term of next 
academic year. This week follows on from the official half-term holiday (Whit Week).  
 
This means that instead of school being closed for just one week, it will be closed for two weeks. As 
a result, school will close at home time on Friday 22nd May 2026 and re-open for the start of the 
day on Monday 8th June 2026. 
 
If you have considered family holidays, this provides a great opportunity totalling 16 days. The link 
below will take you to our 2025-26 term dates. 
 

Confirmed School Term Dates Term Dates 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 30th June - Summer Disco  
 

Thursday 17th July - Summer Fair (details 

to follow). Thank you for the tombola 

prizes brought in as part of our non-

uniform day. Your donations are 

amazing! Thank you! 
 

Monday 21st July – School closes at 

3.25pm for the summer holidays 
 

Monday 1st September – School re-

opens for autumn term 2025 (8.55am) 

 

Sport 
A huge shout out to our Y2 and Y4 skippers who came first 
in their respective skipping final competitions. Both teams 
came first overall, and we thank the children and staff for 
the time and effort put into rehearsals – it paid off! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well-done to our Y5/6 Netball players who put every effort 
in to they event last week. Brilliant play! 

Y6 Residential 
Our amazing Year 6 were just that last week! Whether still 
in school, or visiting Lockerbie, once again they shone as 
true role models. Those away, rose to every challenge and 
embraced all activities and events! 
 
 

Sports Day 
We did it! Another Sports Day was pulled off and what a successful one it was too. Whether you 
attended the morning, afternoon or both, we are sure you will agree that the kids were amazing, 
and a great day was had by all! Thank you for being in attendance and for helping make the 
community event the success it was! 

Y3 
Our pupils had a great time visiting 
Arbeia Roman Fort in South Shields last 
week supporting their History Unit, and 
wider-curriculum. 
 

Red Sky 
Well done to Ms Low who completed a 
160 mile bike ride in order to raise 
money for Red Sky. 

https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/parents/term-dates

